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In response to the unprecedented numbers of unaccompanied and other undocumented 

immigrant children from Central and South America this year and reports that unaccompanied 

minors have been excluded from enrolling in certain school districts, the New York State 

Education Department and the Office of the Attorney General will conduct a compliance review 

education to which they are entitled. 
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The Board of Regents recognizes the fiscal impact an unanticipated influx of new 

students has on districts. We are asking New York's Congressional delegation to support urgent 

action on proposals for federal funding for districts receiving unaccompanied minors. Our State 
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